Jan Noriyuki

From: Steven Painter <stevenpainter98@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 2, 2023 10:42 AM

To: Jan Noriyuki

Subject: avista rate increase

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: This email originated outside the State of Idaho network. Verify links and attachments BEFORE you
click or open, even if you recognize and/or trust the sender. Contact your agency service desk with any
concerns.

01/03/2023 AVU-E-23-01 01/03/2023 Rate Notice Received AVISTA--GENERAL RATE CASE

| just got notice of Avista’s huge 15.4% rate increase. | am living on fixed income in Orofino and | cannot continue to pay
these huge rate increases. Please don’t grant this request.

Thank you,

Steven Painter

12295 Grand Ave.

Orofino, Id. 83544



